### HARBOR HILLS UPDATES

July 2025 Edition 12



# WELCOME TO HARBOR HILLS UPDATES

The HHCA Trustees hope to provide residents with information about current events and projects that are happening in our neighborhood. Feel free to send Kris ideas you think would be helpful in keeping everyone informed.

## Harbor Hills Civic Association new Website

#### www.hhcaoh.com

Find us on FACEBOOK: Harbor Hills Community Group

#### **Trustee Contact Information:**

Kris Montgomery (614)769-5416 Dave Ruffini (614) 329-4514 Dave Moore (614) 402-1045 James Stone (740) 281-6072 Tammy Corriveau (614)668-7777

#### **MONTHLY TRUSTEE MEETING SUMMARY – JULY 2025**

- **ANNUAL DUES:** HHCA 2025 dues were due at the end of May. There are currently about 30 residents who have not paid their dues. Trustees will be hand delivering past due 3<sup>rd</sup> notices. Please forward your questions to Dave Moore at (614) 402-1045. All annual HHCA dues should be mailed to HHCA, PO BOX 184, Hebron OH 43025 or given directly to a trustee. Please help us wrap up this task by sending any unpaid dues.

**-HHCA 4<sup>th</sup> of July Celebration**: Thank you to those who participated. We are looking forward to continuing the tradition of a community parade next year with new roads to roll on!

-FUTURE of HHCA: The HHCA will need three new trustees to rotate in beginning after the September 2025 Annual meeting. We are still looking for volunteers. Please consider serving as a trustee. Contact one of the trustees named on the top left of this newsletter to let us know of your interest and answer any questions regarding the roles.

The Annual meeting is around the corner. It will again be held in September. Look for more information in the August newsletter.





#### REMINDERS & UPCOMING EVENTS:

Teens in the area, if you would like to do any babysitting, pet sitting, pet walking, grass cutting, and/or snow removal, contact Tammy Corriveau to make a posting on the HHCA website.

Please contact any trustee if you know of a new resident. We have a welcoming committee that is happy to welcome them with a special welcome treat and arm them with all the important HHCA information.

Kind regards to all,

-Kris Montgomery (Neighbor, Trustee, HHCA Secretary)